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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 
¼ Page  $30 
½ Page  $47 
Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $16 
½ Page  $22 
Full Page $41 

 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 
 

 

The Public Waterworks 

Information 

Waterworks Financial Overview, 

Capital Investment Strategy & 

Rate Policy for 2014 is 

available to be viewed at the 

town office or on the town’s 

Website.  

 

Town Crew and Town Office 
will be closed on  

Monday, August 3rd 
 

 

 

Watering Hours 
Even house numbers can water on even 

calendar days and odd house numbers can 
water on odd calendar days. You can water 

morning and evening from 7:00 to 10:00. 

***When mowing your lawns 

please do not blow your grass 

clippings onto the streets*** 

 
 

The fire ban for the Town of Eatonia 

has been lifted. Please ensure open 

fire pits are small and not used 

when the winds are high to avoid 

blowing hot embers. 

Please watch for posters in the 

event that the fire ban has to be 

imposed again if the weather 

remains dry and hot. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22nd of each** month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad. 

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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From July – December, 2015 a 1% 
penalty per month will be charged 

on all current taxes still outstanding. 
In January, 2016 a 10% penalty will 
be charged on all outstanding taxes. 

 
          

       Like us on Facebook 
          Town of Eatonia  

 
Stay up to date on community news & events! 

 
 

 

The town is purchasing 2 black granite 
benches mounted on a gray 

foundation and placing them beside 
the memorial wall at the Eatonia 

Cemetery.  If anyone is interested in 
making a donation towards the 

benches, please contact or stop by the 
town office.  A donation receipt will be 

issued for any donations received. 
Contact Town Office @ 306.967.2251 

Or Email to eatonia@sasktel.net 

 

COMMUNITIES IN BLOOM-2015 

 

Reminder to get your votes in for the local 
Communities in Bloom competition. Voting is 
to be based on the following two categories;  

   

1. Beauty- Originality and 
Creativity 
2. Neatness & Tidiness 
(In both business & residential categories) 

 
Draw Boxes are placed at the Co-op Grocery 
Store and Bredy’s Country Store.  
For more information call Darlene Olson  
306-967-2582 
 

Voting to be completed by July 31, 2015. 
Please take part in this to help make our town 

a tidy, beautiful place to be proud of! 

 

Thank you for showing your support 

with a farewell and generous donations. 

We enjoyed our stay in your wonderful 

and caring community. We will miss 

you all and keep you in our hearts 

forever.  

 

God Bless you all 

Wendell, Oda, & Family 
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August Rec News 
Swimming Pool 

Only a month left of the swimming season 

and what a great swimming season it’s been.  

Let’s hope the weather co-operates. 

We are getting quite a collection in the Lost 

& Found at the pool again, so please check 

the lost & found at the pool office and don’t 

forget your belongings when you leave. 

We would like to give a huge thanks to our 

lifeguards/instructors.  Lifeguarding is a 

huge responsibility and they invest a lot of 

time and money into their training.  Without 

the lifeguards we couldn’t open the pool.  

They become much more than just lifeguards 

at the pool so please let them know how 

much you appreciate what they do!  Thanks 

to Raylene, Morgan, Jesse, Travis, Jinnian, 

Raelle, Kara, Ashley & Max! 
 

PUBLIC SWIMMING 

Monday                 1pm – 5pm & 7pm – 9pm  

Tuesday         1pm – 5pm & 7pm – 9pm 

Wednesday          2pm – 5pm & 7pm – 9pm 

Thursday         1pm – 5pm & 7pm – 9pm 

Friday          1pm – 5pm & 7pm – 9pm 

Saturday & Sunday  1pm-5pm & 7pm – 9pm 

 

AQUASIZES/LANE SWIM:  

Monday –Friday       6pm-7pm  

 

 

Check out the Town of Eatonia website 

www.eatonia.ca, the Eatonia Newsletter and 

watch for posters to keep informed! 

 

 

Arena 

It’s getting to be that time again! 

 

Mark your Calendars: The Eatonia 

Minor Hockey Annual Fall Meeting & 

Registration will be: 

 

September 8th @ 7pm 

At the Arena 
 

Reminder: If you missed the spring 

registration you need to register at the 

meeting on September 8th.  

 
 

The Eatonia & District Recreation Board 
currently has a vacant volunteer position on 

the board.  If anyone is interested in 
submitting their name or would like more 

information please contact the rec office by 
August 20, 2015. 

 
Eatonia & District Recreation Board 

Box 405 
Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

PH: 306-967-2557 
FAX: 306-967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@sasktel.net 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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Eatonia Minor Hockey  

Eatonia Minor Hockey Association 

would like to thank everyone that 

made the 1st Annual Ballarama a 

success. 

Thank you to the following for their 

donations (time, equipment, supplies, 

etc): 

  

Eatonia Tavern 

 Somerville Farms (2014) LTD. 

Becker Oilfield Maintenance 

 Bryce Volk 

 Mike Rosher 

 Jason & Tanya Hennes 

 Doug Bredy 

 Town of Eatonia 

 Larock Farms 

 Lindsay Larock 

 Daryl Lothammer 

 Matt Hoffman 

 Johnathan Robotham 
 

 

 

To everyone that assisted in getting the 

ball diamond and sports grounds looking 

amazing. 

The Wheat Kings for taking team 

registrations and making the draw. 

Thanks to everyone that helped with set 

up, take down and clean up. 

To the Eatonia Lions Club for the 

delicious meal Saturday night. 

Thanks to Cora Knuttila & Leroy 

Mackrell and their helpers for running the 

concession all weekend. 

The Eatonia Fire Department for running 

the slip n’ slide. 

The Park Committee and their helpers for 

putting on the children’s activities in the 

park 

Thanks to 454 for the fantastic show 

Saturday night. 

Thanks to all the minor hockey parents 

that helped out and made this first major 

fundraiser a huge success. 

We raised $8700 for minor hockey.  

Thanks to everyone that came out to 

support us, we look forward to doing it 

again next year. 

We sincerely apologize if we have 

forgotten anyone, please know we 

appreciated everything that everyone did 

to help. 
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Eatonia Oasis Living News - July 2015 Newsletter 
 
Another month has flown by and the summer is half gone.  We have been enjoying the warm weather.  The 
flowers are all blooming and our gardens are flourishing!  
 
We currently have 21 residents staying at E.O.L.   Kelly Assmus is staying with us for Respite care.  Welcome, 
Kelly! 
 
This month’s activities included our morning exercises along with Balloon Badminton, playing the Wii and 
baking.  Thanks again to Marie Smith for organizing our Craft sessions and to Winnie Larson for helping.   The 
residents always look forward to what project they are going to do next!  We enjoyed making ice cream 
sundaes, a nice treat when the weather is hot.  A big thanks to the 21-44 Store for donating soft ice cream!  
Our weekly Bingo games are still very well attended, as are the manicures for the ladies.  If anyone would like 
to volunteer their time to help out at any of these activities at E.O.L., call Vicki or Cora at 967-2447.  
 
We must thank the ladies and gentlemen who provide our weekly Church services.  Fulfilling the residents’ 
spiritual needs is an essential part of their care.  Although attendance may seem low at times, the service is 
very important to the ones who do come!  Thank you to all of you!   
 
Our monthly birthday party was held on July 22th.   Happy Birthday to Lennie Bews and to Harvey White! 
Harvey celebrated a milestone birthday.  He turned 100 on July 16th.  An extra special congratulations to you, 
Harvey!  Thank you to Joyce and Herb Frank on behalf of the Christian Fellowship Church for hosting.  The 
residents enjoyed a few rounds of Five Card Bingo and then were served some delicious birthday cake and 
strawberries.    
 
A group of residents enjoyed going out for chinese food.  Thank you to Linda Radies, Winnie Larson and 
Wendy Reis for accompanying them, and to Vicki Oomen for driving the bus.   A group also attended the 
“Sunday in the Park”.  They said the music was fabulous!  Thank you to Virginia Klarenbach and Gail Morgan 
of Heritage Board who arranged this, and to Richard Adams for driving the bus for this outing.  Finally, a big 
Thank you to the Eatonia and District Foundation for allowing us to use the Handi-van.  For many of our 
residents, the van is the only way they can travel anywhere.  It is greatly appreciated! 
 
Last, but certainly not least, our sincere gratitude goes out to all of you who have made a donation of any kind 
to our facility.  We appreciate it very much!!   

 
ENJOY THE REST OF THE SUMMER!! 
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EATONIA OASIS LIVING BOILER/CHILLER REPLACEMENT 

 

Thank you to everyone who has donated to the replacement of our Boilers/Chiller. We still have a ways to 

go! The Eatonia Community Services Cooperative is also fundraising for us, so consider donating your 

screenings to them. If you would like to make a donation, there are options available:     

 CROP DRIVE:  When hauling your crop to the terminal, please consider donating 50 bushels, 100 

bushels or more of cereals, pulses, canola or any other. Your terminal manager can provide more 

details on how to make a donation this way. 

 CHARITABLE DONATION OF SECURITIES: When you donate a publicly listed security with 

accrued capital gains, you benefit from the elimination of the capital gain plus the donation tax 

credit. The combined tax saving can be quite significant.  Contact Cora Knuttila at 306-967-2447 for 

more information. 

 MONETARY DONATIONS: Can be made in a variety of ways. If you wish to make a donation, 

please detach the form at the bottom of the page, drop off or mail to: 

     Eatonia Oasis Living 

    205 2nd Avenue West, Box 217 

    Eatonia, SK    S0L 0Y0 

___________________________________________________ 
 

NAME: ________________________________________ PHONE #: ______________________________ 

 

ADDRESS:____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

TOWN/CITY: ____________________________   POSTAL CODE: ______________________________ 

Donation receipts will be issued; all donations are tax deductible.  Charitable # 86907 4492 RR0001 

Tax receipt issued to ______________________________ 

                        (If different from above) 

Option A: One Time Donation 

 I would like to make a $_________ Cash or Cheque (please circle) contribution to EOL.   

Please make cheques payable to Eatonia Oasis Living Inc.   

Option B: Split Donation (some now and some later) 

 I would like to make a $_________ contribution to EOL now and pledge $_________ to  be paid 

_____________________ (date/year).Please make cheques payable to Eatonia Oasis Living Inc.   

Option C: Pre Authorized Debit (directly from your account) 

     I have included a cheque marked “VOID” to show you the account to be used.   

     I authorize EOL to deduct my monthly donation of $_________ beginning in: ________________  

 (month/year) on the 1st           15th               Other_____ 

 Please complete the Pre-Authorized Debit (PAD) Agreement available at EOL.  
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Community Hall Board 
is accepting applications for an Outdoor 
Maintenance Person for the Community 

Hall.  
 

This position will involve looking after 
the outdoor areas of the hall including 
the courtyard. Some duties will include 
fall and spring clean-up, tree pruning, 

weed control and other duties as 
determined by the Hall Board.  

 
Please submit applications to the 

Eatonia Town Office 
Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 
S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 306-967-2251 
Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

Please state hourly wage expected. 
Deadline for applications is  

August 14th, 2015. 
 

For more information  
Please Contact: 

 
 Lenore Bailey   Troy Becker 
306-460-6722        306-460-7410 
 

Shannon Lothammer  
 306-967-2340 

 
 

Community Hall Board 
is also accepting applications for  a 

person to repaint the picnic tables at the 
hall. This will include sanding and 

painting.  
 

A perfect job for a student who is 
looking for some “Back to School” 

money!!! 
 

Please submit applications to the 
Eatonia Town Office 

Box 237 
Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 
Phone: 306-967-2251 

Fax: 306-967-2267 
Email: eatonia@sasktel.net 

 
Deadline for applications is  

August 7th, 2015. 
 

 
100 1st Ave W Leader, SK 

Opening mid-January 2015 
Monday to Friday 8:30-5:30 

Saturday 10:00 – 3:00 
Excluding Holidays 

 

(306) 628-4000 
Toll Free 844-494-0004 

Delivery to Eatonia 
Leah Butt & Alison Deux, pharmacists/owners 
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With the passing of my husband, 
Andy, it is times like this we 
realize how much friends, family 
& community really mean to us. 
Your expressions of sympathy & 
compassion towards Drew & 
myself will always be 
remembered.  
In lieu of individual thank-you 
cards a donation towards the 
granite benches for the Eatonia 
Memorial Wall will be made on 
Andy’s behalf. 
 
Please accept my sincere & 
heartfelt thank-you. 

 
With gratitude,  

Tamara Aldridge 

 

 

PLAYFUL LEARNING FAMILY 
CHILDCARE HOME 

NOW OPEN 

For more information or to 
reserve a space please call 

Deb @ 306.967.7777 

Professional and Loving 

Care for Your Child.  

 
 

Thank you so much to everyone who sent 

cards, gifts and well wishes for my 

graduation! Thank you to the Grade 11 

class for the beautiful decorations, to the 

Eaton School staff for all their hard work 

preparing for grad and to the Community 

Catering Committee for the amazing 

supper, all of your efforts do not go 

unnoticed. Thanks to Mr. Hoult for being 

our guest speaker, your speech was 

awesome! I would also like to say a huge 

thanks to all of the organizations and 

businesses that awarded me with 

scholarships and bursaries; it is truly a 

blessing and an honor to be selected and I 

truly appreciate your generosity. Last but 

not least thank you to my fellow 

classmates for giving me 13 school years 

full of wonderful memories....our 

graduation day is one I will never forget! I 

am so excited to start the next chapter of 

my life and couldn’t be more proud to 

come from such an amazing, giving, 

supportive community! 

 

Thank you again! 

Dakota Price 
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For Tender: 
Pneumatic Air Compressor.  23 

years old.  Recently replaced 
when we upgraded our 

Heating/Cooling system at 
Eatonia Oasis Living. 

 
For viewing, please contact 

Michele or Cora at  
306-967-2447. 

 
Submit tenders to: 

Eatonia Oasis Living 
Box 217 

Eatonia, SK   S0L 0Y0 
 

(Highest or any tender not necessarily accepted.) 

 

 

HERITAGE PARK 

Eaton House & CN Station 

Open 1:30pm to 4:30pm daily 

July & August 

 

 
 

 

 
EATONIA, SK 

 
HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 
8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 

8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 
217 Railway Ave East     

Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 
GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 
Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 

212 Main Street        

Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 
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PRAIRIE OASIS FITNESS CLUB 
Is looking for a Custodian 

 

Position includes a free membership and a 
small wage 

 
For more information contact: 
Cheryl Bailey at 306-967-2846 

Or Nicole Hartman at 306-967-2557 
 

Please submit your resume with references 
by August 14th, 2015 to: 

 
Prairie Oasis Fitness Club 

Box 237 
Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 
Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: eatonia@sasktel.net 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Town of Eatonia 
Has appointed a new bylaw officer  

Effective July 1st, 2015 

 

Phil Brown 
 

Please contact the town office with any 
issues or concerns  

306-967-2251 
Or Email: eatonia@sasktel.net 

 
A few things he will be watching for: 

Traffic Regulations 
- Parking the wrong way 

-Truck and Trailer Parking 
-Parking immobilized vehicles 

 
Nuisance Property 

-Overgrown grass & weeds 
 

Animals 
-Running at large 
-Excessive barking 

 

Thank you!  
We have served lunch for 2 large 

funerals this month. 

Our members are few.  

We would like to thank all who 

have contributed food or helped us 

in any way now and in the past. It 

makes us proud to be a part of our 

community. 

 

Eatonia United Church Women 

mailto:eatonia@sasktel.net
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Water Meter Reader 
will be going around reading meters during 

the middle of August. If there is a note left 

on your door or you receive a phone call 

please call the town office at 967-2251 and 

leave a message. If it is after hours email 

your reading to eatonia@sasktel.net 

 

Please do so by  

Monday, August 24th, 2015  

when you receive one of these notices or a 

phone call! Your assistance will be 

appreciated.

 

Nuisance Ground Hours 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 
1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 
9:00am – 12:00pm 

Closed Sundays 
 

**Please note the nuisance  
grounds will be closed 
Monday, August 3rd** 

mailto:eatonia@sasktel.net

